REPORT 1996 JULY 22

CITY OF BURNABY

TRAFFIC AND TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE (TRAFFIC SAFETY DIVISION)

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR AND COUNCILLORS

RE: Appointment To Traffic & Transportation Committee (Traffic Safety Division)

RECOMMENDATION:

"THAT Council approve the appointment of Mr. Doug Berardine, Director, Employee Relations, Burnaby School Board, as the School Board representative on the Traffic and Transportation Committee (Traffic Safety Division)."

REPORT

A letter dated 1996 July 04 was received from Mr. R.D. Ingram, Secretary - Treasurer, Burnaby School District 41, advising that Mr. Doug Berardine has been assigned as the School Board representative on the City of Burnaby Traffic and Transportation Committee (Traffic Safety Division), replacing Mr. Mitch Bloomfield. Mr. Ingram further advised that the School District looks forward to continuing this representation on the Committee.

Respectfully submitted,

Members:

Mr. N. Smith

Mr. M. Bloomfield

Mrs. M. Canessa

Mr. E. Fourchalk

Ms. L. Kapp

Mrs. D. Mumford

Mr. D. Ramsbotham

Mr. D. Richardson

Mr. A. MacDonald

Councillor J. Young

Chairman

Councillor D. Evans

Member

cc: City Manager

Director Engineering Director Plng. & Bldg.